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Resolution: Occasional Sales of Naloxone 

Adopted 9/12/2016 

A licensed terminal distributor of dangerous drugs that is not a pharmacy may make 

occasional sales of naloxone at wholesale.  The buyer may be any of the following: 

terminal distributor of dangerous drugs, prescriber as defined in section 4729.01 of the 

Revised Code, or any entity exempted from licensure as a terminal distributor of 

dangerous drugs (to include law enforcement agencies) pursuant to section 4729.51 of 

the Revised Code.  

The limits set forth in rule 4729-9-10 do not apply to licensed terminal distributors that 

conduct occasional sales of naloxone at wholesale. 

Licensed terminal distributors shall comply with all other requirements when conducting 

occasional wholesale sales of naloxone, including recordkeeping.  
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